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Ives: The Illinois Auditor General Should Resign 

  

In the wake of the confirmation of a federal investigation into financial wrongdoing by Frank 
Mautino, I once again call on the Illinois Auditor General to resign immediately.   Should he fail 
to do so, the Illinois General Assembly who hired Mautino, should fire him. Yesterday’s call by 
Democrat State Senator Laura Murphy for Frank Mautino to take a leave of absence is an 
inadequate response given the importance of his position as the financial watchdog for 
taxpayers.  Asking him to step aside for 2 or 3 years ignores the preponderance of evidence 
pointing to violations of campaign finance laws. 

In a state known for corruption and two of the last three past governors jailed, taxpayers 
deserve nothing short of a full resignation by Mr. Mautino immediately.    
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